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From: Annemarie Palmer Palmer 
Sent: Monday, 8 January 2024 10:12 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I am someone who sees the impact of homeless, mental health, sub standard education as well as live in area where 
don’t even have gutters but pay high rates. I know the benefit of sporting facilities for people but they need to be 
accessible for all. Like a swimming pool, walking tracks. Football stadium is for one purpose only to entertain the rich 
and I for one have had enough of that. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Annemarie Palmer Palmer 
 




